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President’s Message 

 

 
   

Meeting Notes & News 
   

 

Geeezzzz!!! Normally at this 

time of the year we are on 

a summer hiatus. No longer 

true! The ATV/UTV trails are 

open and we have moved 

on to the emphasis of those 

PowerSport toys. And you 

guessed it…I don’t have 

one as of yet!     

 

Well Denden, what’s the 

status of riding ATV/UTV’s in 

the Town of Quincy? Errr… I 

don’t know.  We’re working 

on it.  The Russians are 

hacking us and slowing 

down the process, ask Mary 

Firari!  No, really.  Here’s the 

scoop!  

 

As you all know, we have 

put together a super 

ATV/UTV committee for the 

Town of Quincy and we are 

working diligently behind 

the scenes, quietly, flying 

under the radar, in a 

double top-secret mode, 

with hopefully no leakers!         

 

I hope everyone has taken 

the time to read the results 

from our club ATV/UTV  

survey! It will give you an 

idea of what club members 

are thinking or have in their 

minds, and give us a 

general consensus in the 

world of ATV/UTV’s. It will 

also give the ‘double top-

secret committee’ some 

guidance and ideas as we 

move along through our 

project.   

 

I can tell you that we are 

on queue with our task list 

and timeline for this project.  

Currently we are working 

on the ATV/UTV road 

route/trail.  Lots of 

information will be forth 

coming by the end of this 

month.  

 

What we do need is for 

everyone to keep talking 

and promoting the town of 

Quincy as a great place for 

recreation, tourism, 

retirement, and ATVing!    

 

 

  

       -Dennis Kulwicki 

 

  Let’s Ride! Go PowerSports! 

 

                    

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let’s get in the club 

member ships early and do 

A little club promoting, such 

as canvassing old members 

no longer in the club to 

rejoin, and new ones 

interested in joining.   

The Rustic Ridge Riders met 

on May 28, 2017 at Costa 

Ricky’s Beach Bar.  

Trail Master reported that 

everything with the 

snowmobile trails has been 

completed and all 

documentation for 

grooming from the season 

has been turned in. And 

that we are still waiting on 

a check from Adams 

County.    

Website is up-to-date and 

all changes to add 

ATV/UTVs has been 

incorporated. Read all 

information under the ‘Join 

Our Club’ button for all 

precise information. The 

club dues for 2017-18 has 

increased to $25.00 a year.  

The results from the club 

ATV/UV survey was 

reviewed at the meeting 

and has been emailed to 

the club members.  

The Beach Brat Fry Raffle 

tickets were distributed to 

the members at the 

meeting.  

Thanks to everyone who 

pitched in and made the 

DJ Bar & Grill Lawnmower 

Race Brat Fry a success 

and a special thanks to 

Julie and Rich for giving us 

the opportunity.   

Our club elected officers 

and a Board of Director for 

this 2017-18 season.  They 

are:   Vice President -  Rick 

Carlson                    

Secretary -  Sue Cole 

Treasurer -  Diane Henkel 

Board of Director  -  Dawn 

Schnolis 

Remember……. The Beach 

Brat Fry is July 29, 2017, 

starts at 11:00 am, with the 

raffle drawing at 4:00 pm.  

-Sue Cole 

 

 

Special Interest 

Beach Brat Fry & Raffle at 

Costa Ricky’s Beach Bar 

July 29,2017 11:00 am to 

4:00 pm 

 

     

 

 

Next Meeting:  

 

July 9 2017, 11:00 a.m. 

at Costa Ricky’s Beach Bar 

at Carlson’s   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board of Directors 

Dawn Schnolis 

Jeff Rinehart 

Cora Dellinger                    

Officers 

Dennis Kulwicki 

(President) 

Rick Carlson           

(Vice-President) 

Sue Cole        

(Secretary)                                              

Diane Henkel      

(Treasurer) 

Jim Schnolis              

(Trail Master) 

mailto:rusticriders@aol.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

Tickets……Buy Some! Sell Some! Good Luck! 
 

 

     

 

 
     

 

 


